
[英語] 

 
Dear guardian 

 
    Thank you for allowing the nursery schools and kindergartens 

to serve you and your children.  As the old song goes, children 
are the treasures of the guardian and treasures of the country. 

    Mie Medical Association has created the Report on Health and 
Development in order to better-develop the medical examination 
which is conducted twice a year.  Children are able to make the  
best start in their lives, only when all the concerned parties  
cooperate.  We strongly hope that this Report will be a help for  
your child rearing. 

If you should have any questions about the questionnaire on 
lives in the nursery school or kindergarten, please consult with 
the childcarers in charge.  Also please be assured that we will 
respect your privacy.  

 
Mie Medical Association 

                        
 




